
 

                
  
This code of conduct has been introduced to ensure the safety of all of us, especially the children. It should also help 
in the efforts of the school to be a good neighbour to the local community. Below are a series of points that should be 
observed by all people parking outside the school.  If someone other than yourself collects your child/children, please 
make them aware of this code of conduct.  
 

• Do not park or drop children off on the zig zag lines; 
• Do not turn or park in front of resident’s driveways; 
• Do not park in front of gates leading into fields; 
• Do not block the village carpark (All Saints); 
• No vehicles to move within the school grounds between: 

7.30am and 9.15am  
3.00pm and 6.00pm,  

  unless in case of emergency; 
• No parking outside or opposite the school gates 
• Do not park close to or opposite a junction (within 10 metres (32 feet) of a junction, 

near the brow of a hill).  
• Adhere to road markings.  
 

Always 
• Try walk from home if local OR to ‘park and stride’ even from the club/pub car park. 
• Make sure your child gets out of the car on the pavement side 
• Always look out for children/pedestrians when parking. 
• Be patient and considerate when congestion does occur. 

Remember: ‘Stay clear, children are near – think before you park!’ 
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